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Jennifer,

The oven was installed in 1985 at which time a permit was issued.  We

were not aware of being in violation of HCl emissions even though our

oven burns PVC and emits HCl.  We have a permit dated July 8, 2014

which limits our emissions well under the 10 ton threshold and have an

ongoing tracking of individual rack batches.

Sincerely

Dennis Kowalczyk
President
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